
 

 

  
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Renewal and Recreation, Councillor Peter Morgan has made 
the following executive decision:  
 
 

CAPITAL PROGRAMME MONITORING - 1ST QUARTER 2015/16 
 

Reference Report: 
CAPITAL PROGRAMME MONITORING - 1ST QUARTER 2015/16PART 1 REPORT 
TEMPLATE, 27/10/2015 Renewal and Recreation Policy Development and Scrutiny 
Committee 
Enc. 1 for CAPITAL PROGRAMME MONITORING - 1ST QUARTER 2015/16, 
27/10/2015 Renewal and Recreation Policy Development and Scrutiny Committee    
 
 
Decision: 
 
The changes agreed by the Executive on 15 July 2015, be endorsed. 
 
Reasons: 
 

Capital Programme monitoring and review is part of the planning and review process 
for all services.  Capital schemes help to maintain and improve the quality of life in the 
borough. 
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Renewal and Recreation PDS 
Committee on 27 October 2015 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

…………………………………………………. 
Councillor Peter Morgan  
Portfolio Holder for Renewal and Recreation 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Corporate Services 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   30 October 2015 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   6 November 2015  
Decision Reference:   RR15008 

 
 


